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Georgetown

Birthdays

Pete Little
August 3rd
Robin Gabriel
August 9th
Angie Kohl
August 9th

Wedding Anniversaries

Ray & Cathy Gagnon
August 4th
Seth & Haley Frederick
August 12th
Lori & Brad Cromartie
August 15th
Daniel & Susan Davis
August 16th

Years of Service

None

Events

August 4th
5:30 pm Board Meeting
Strovis - Highmarket Street

Speaker of the Week - Kathi Grace, SOS Care

A native New Englander, Kathi traded ski boots for flip flops moving from
Vermont to Pawleys Island, 30 years ago, as Director of Marketing & Sales for
Litchfield Beach & Golf Resort, and Assistant GM of this 4-star resort property,
before marketing MBN�s collection of 13 award-winning golf courses. In 2011,
Kathi expanded to the Sales side, which had grown to 22 golf courses and
supervised a 15-person Sales staff with a centralized call center, integrated
websites and live chat web service under Founders Group.

Covid hit the golf industry's tourism segment especially hard, and in 2021 Kathi 
joined SOS Care as their Director of Marketing and Events. This non-profit 
service provider answers the call when a family is given a diagnosis of Autism or 
other intellectual disability, and has numerous programs in Georgetown, Horry, 
Charleston and Greenville counties.

Kathi Grace is a positive influence and proactive thinker, with a proven track-
record. With over 30 years in the Hospitality Industry, she turns marketing plans 
into successful business through multi-faceted marketing channels, strong in 
digital and social platforms, with a balance of traditional channels like print, 
direct mail and public relations. When she's not working she and husband Terry 
reside in Litchfield beach, and their daughter Emma heads to Clemson this fall.

Weekly Club News

The month of August will be "COINS
FOR CART" month so please save
all your coins and bring them to
each meeting in August. This is a
great way to get rid of all the loose

change hanging around your home/car and helps us get one step closer to
meeting our CART goal for this year!

A special thanks to Pete Little and Betty Roberts for matching CART in August
and September!

Please make plans to be at our
meeting on August 3rd for a group
photo. The photo will be submitted
to the Georgetown County School
District for use in their "Welcome



Back" video.

The next board meeting will be held on August 4th at 5:30 pm and will be held at
Strovis on Highmarket Street. Members who wish to attend are welcome to do
so.

Opportunties to Serve

Our club will host a blood drive at the Life
Center in Duncan United Methodist
Church on August 11th from 9 am - 4 pm.

Volunteers will be needed for various
tasks throughout the day. Please let Angie
Kohl know if you are interested in
volunteering.

We also need donors (a minimum of 25) and donor appointments must be
scheduled online prior to the event. We currently have 10 blood donors registered
so we need at least 15 more!

Donors need to register online directly at: https://rcblood.org/3prBnOb. A
Facebook event page will be created for the drive so if you're on Facebook,
please make sure to share it. If you're not, please share the above link with your
family and friends.

As an incentive, we will be giving away coupons for a FREE Chick-fil-A sandwich
to those who donate (limited to 50 coupons).

Monthly Prayer & Pledge Schedule

Day Prayer/Pledge CART Match
8/3 Robbie O'Donnell Pete Little
8/17 George Chastain Pete Little

http://rcblood.org/3prBnOb

